Happy fall from NSDSI!

A MESSAGE FROM THE CAPTAINS

Hi Novas! This is a message from your
captains Shannen McGuire, Kara
McConeghey & Jayda Thomas. We
are so excited to have been chosen
to be leaders for the company this
year. We wanted to wish everyone a
happy start to the year and wanted
to inform you that we have a lot of
fun things planned and can’t wait to
get to know everyone!

Reminder: Keep
checking emails from

NSDS for all Nutcracker
information!

Upcoming
Events

Oct. 3-15
Halloween
Costume Sale

Oct. 15-16
Showstopper
Convention
(Company)

Oct. 24-29
Bring a
friend/costume

week

Oct. 29
Flutes/Piccalo/
Dolls Rehearsal



Bring a Friend Week!
OCTOBER 24-29




